
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
Lundy is celebrating Read Across America today, Friday, February 28.  Students and staff are 
dressed up as their favorite book characters, participating in many different classroom 
activities, and reading their favorite books with High Schoolers!  
 
Smokey Bear is coming to visit Lundy! He will make an appearance in the first and fourth 
grade classrooms this week.  He loves to teach students all about fire safety.  
 
Please be sure to check in with your child about their progress on their EM's bookmark.  They 
have three weeks left to complete those for some free baseball tickets! 
 
This week’s Lowell Jr/Sr High Red Devils of the Week are Ashlynn Anderson, Zayah Isley, Wyatt 
Smith, and Tanner Coiner. 
 
LHS Parents, progress reports for the 3rd quarter should be arriving in the mail soon.  Just a 
reminder that you can always check your child's grades, attendance, contact teachers, 
and more on ParentVUE.  Please contact the office if you do not have an account set up. 
 
High school spring sport practices begin at 4:00pm on Monday, March 3! A parent meeting 
will follow at the end of each practice. All required forms, including ParentVue registration, a 
current biennial sports physical, and a current biennial baseline concussion test, must be 
submitted before participation. 
 
Big changes are coming to our football field! We are updating our lighting package this 
summer. In anticipation of this, we are shutting down the lights and removing poles. Please 
note, for those of you that walk on the track in the evenings, the lights may be shut off before 
we hit daylight savings this year depending on the date that work begins. 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


